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September 14, 2006

Shared Governance Council
TO:

Planning Committee
FROM:

Shared Governance Council


Peter Garcia
SUBJECT:

Committee Re-Authorization and 06-07 Charges

At the regularly scheduled meeting on August 23, 2006, the Shared Governance Council (SGC) re-authorized the Planning Committee as a shared governance committee charged with the following tasks for the 06-07 academic year:
· Program Review/Planning Process
· Perform self evaluation

· Review other institutional planning processes

· Update six year institutional planning calendar

· Support the accreditation process

· Recommend a process for updating the Education Master Plan

As in the past, the SGC schedules time on the regular agenda for all shared governance committees to bring information or questions to the SGC.  The SGC meets the second and fourth Wednesdays, from 2 to 4 p.m., in room 409.
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